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Leah Larrarte

Subject: RE: Resignation from COC

From: Thomas Doyle   
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2018 12:47 PM 
To: Sandi Delap 
Subject: Resignation from COC 
 
Sandi, I am sorry to say that with other obligations currently going on I do not have the time and 
resources to fully commit my time to the COC. 
 
I have enjoyed my time on the COC and being part of the process to rejuvenate Chula Vista. I look 
forward to the improvements in Chula Vista that are a direct result of the Measure P money being 
spent. 
 
Thank you for your hard work behind the scenes for the COC. 
 
Tom Doyle 
 

 




